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1375.	Ms L H Arries (EFF) to ask the Minister of Social Development:
What steps has she taken to resolve the non-payment of grants due to early childhood development practitioners in the Republic?										NW1568E





REPLY:

The budget process of Government requires that all requests for roll-over on unspent funds be submitted to the relevant Treasuries. All provincial Departments of Social Development have applied for roll overs with their respective Provincial Treasuries for consideration. The Department has been engaging regularly with National Treasury to try and expedite this matter and make regular follow-ups, noting that all relevant process ought to be followed accordingly. Only once the roll overs requests are approved, the qualifying employees will receive their payment. 
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